
St Mawes Primary School      Friday 8th December 2017 

www.stmawes.org.uk 

Thank you to Judith Baylis for inviting Rosanna and Leo from the Music Society to share 

such beautiful live music with the children, they were enthralled. Rosanna demonstrated 

the versatility of the flute using classics from children’s films such as Harry Potter and 

The Pink Panther. 

Well done to Yumi, Niamh, Lily, Brett, Finley and Duncan for taking part in Levels 1 & 
2 of Bikeability. They had to recognise road signs, be aware of bike maintenance as 
well as safety on the roads and at junctions. 

The children made Christingles today with Reverend Arwen for the service at 

St Mawes Church on Sunday at 4:00pm. These will be available to collect from 

the service which will be followed by food and crafts for everyone in the 

church rooms. Details for all their Christmas services can be found online 

at www.stjustandstmawes.org.uk/christmas2017 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjustandstmawes.org.uk%2Fchristmas2017&data=02%7C01%7Cjulie.headdon%40stmawes.org.uk%7Cdfdb3d23eb7640a015f608d53b1d4795%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C1%7C0%7C636479919300189188&sdat


Our stars of the week are 

Tia, Taylor, Tazmin and Niamh. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow (30 reads) - Jack C, Max, Alfie B, Taylor, Kymmie, Finlay, Suki and Evie 
Orange (50 reads) -  Isobel 
Green (80 reads) - Yumi and Oliver 
Blue (110 reads) - Imogen 

The children had a great time last week watching a high energy, magical performance of 

Cinderella. There were flying magic boxes, songs to sing along to and two of the ugliest 

sisters you have ever seen! We would like to thank the Roseland Festival Committee for 

their generous donation towards the cost of this.  

This is the last week of clubs. Thank you to all the staff and volunteer 
helpers for running so many different clubs for us.  

This will take place on Saturday 16th December at 7.00pm 


